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Comments: Dear Mr. Uppencamp-

 

 

 

I am writing in support of approving the Special Use permit application by the NetFlix/BBC film crew to use

Kupreanof Island in Little Duncan Bay to conduct and film the "Outlast" competition.  As the summer is over, the

use of the island for this project is likely to have minimal impact on tourists and visitors to the area. Moreover, it's

expected that the 2 month project will bring >$1,000,000 in much-needed revenue to the businesses in the

Peterburg community. Given the expanse of land available to hunters in the region, the modest overlap of the

project with moose and deer seasons shouldn't provide a meaningful impediment to hunters and sportsmen.

Finally, as the area will provide the backdrop for a series broadcast nationally on NetFlix, it'll provide an

opportunity to publicize and showcase the beauty of the region.

 

 

 

Thank you for your consideration,

 

Steve Ghivizzani


